
NORTHERN VALLEY WIND PROJECT
OPEN HOUSE

TUESDAY JULY 18, 5 – 8 PM
Seniors Recreation Centre
5010 48 Street, Elk Point

Visit our website for more information 
on the proposed Northern Valley Wind 
Project and sign up for project updates.

www.northernvalleywind.ca

The Northern Valley Wind Project is a proposed wind energy 
project located ~5 km south of Elk Point and within the 
counties of Two Hills, St Paul, and Vermillion River. 

Please join us to meet the Elemental team and to learn 
about the proposed project, including our plans moving 
forward. 
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